
 

 

 
10 February 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 

Appointment of Deputy Headteacher for Pastoral Care   

I am delighted to inform you that, after a rigorous assessment process, the Governing Body has appointed 
David Hurley, current Assistant Headteacher as the Deputy Headteacher for Pastoral Care. Mr Hurley is 
thrilled to accept this appointment and the Governing Body looks forward to working closely with him 
and the Senior Leadership Team in driving forward the school to ever greater success. 

I know that you will join the Governing Body in congratulating him on this appointment and wishing him 
every success for the future. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Ian Anderson 
Chair of Governors  
All Hallows Catholic School & 6th Form College   


